
 

Media Alert 

SACE to launch the teacher's rights, responsibilities, and safety 

programme in North West province 

30 April 2019 

The South African Council for Educators (SACE), a statutory body responsible for enhancing 

the status of the teaching profession, recently launched a programme on Teachers Rights, 

Responsibilities and Safety in Gauteng. Emanating from the national launch which was held 

in March 2019, the Council will be embarking on launching the programme in all nine 

provinces from April - June 2019. This is part of the Council’s resolution to address the scourge 

of violence happening in our schools.  

The launch session will take the form of an interactive conference of more than 300 teachers 

in various districts of the North West province. The MEC of Education – North West, 

Honourable Sello Lehari will deliver the key-note address at the envisaged launch. 

The launch, which is themed: “The rights to education means the rights to safe teaching 

environment” aims at concertising both teachers and broader society on rights and 

responsibilities of teachers and most importantly ensuring that teachers are safe at all times.  

 

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

Date:    3 May 2019 

Time:   9h00 - 14h00 

Venue: Mmabatho Palms, 1 Nelson Mandela Drive, Mafikeng  

For media confirmations contact: Josinah Boikanyo on 072 345 6389/ 

josinahb@sace.org.za/nkwadim@gmail.com 

 

Issued by the South African Council for Educators (SACE)           

Enquiries:  Themba Ndhlovu 

South African Council for Educators (SACE) 

071 606 3311 

pr@sace.org.za/themba.ndhlovu@sace.org.za / thembinkosindhlovu@gmail.com  
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